

Press Release

Monday, 13th April 2020

Dear rowing friends,

First and foremost, our thoughts are with all of you, dear rowing friends, hoping everybody's health is good.

The Challenge Prince Albert II Organizing Committee is fully mobilized in these uncertain times.

It is with great attention that we follow the spread of the SARS-CoV-19 virus and its global development.

Please know that we are monitoring the situation every day, in particular the reports from the World Health Organization, and we comply with the directives of the Monaco Government.

It is with great regret that we see the cancellation or postponement of many major international events of coastal rowing. We salute the courage and responsibility of the governing bodies and we show them our full support.

Based on the information currently available, we hope that, by the end of the year, we will see an improvement of the situation and a return to normal life.

For these reasons, the Challenge Prince Albert II Organizing Committee has, for the time being, taken the decision to maintain the organization of the 16th edition of its international coastal rowing regatta, on the dates announced, the 4th and 5th December, 2020.

Rest assured of our will and our commitment to offer the world of coastal rowing Its competition. Together, we will celebrate the solidarity and friendship that unite our community.

New information will be communicated at a later date, depending on the evolution of the situation.

In the meantime, take care of yourself and your loved ones.

Sincerely,

The Challenge Prince Albert II Organizing Committee